
 

Preparations for our 2025 season are in full swing and we can't wait to share more 
details with you! As we prepare to welcome some of the country's best actors this 
summer and share another incredible season of professional theatre, we need 
your help to make it all possible. Read on for ways to get involved!  

  

 

There's still time to make a 2024 year-end donation! 

 

You heard that right! The government has extended the deadline for making 
donations eligible for tax support in the 2024 tax year to February 28, 2025. 
 
That means you still have the rest of the month to make a donation to SLSF to be 
included in your 2024 taxes. 
 
Have you recently received your Ontario Taxpayer Rebate cheque? Consider using 
a portion of that to support arts in your community. With funding to the arts being 
reduced at all levels, your support matters more than ever. 
 
We hope you'll consider showing some support to SLSF and help us continue the 
tradition of world-class professional outdoor theatre in Eastern Ontario!  

MAKE YOUR DONATION HERE  

 

  

 

 

https://stlawrenceshakespeare.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7caa901ab162a5bd3dbc05abc&id=80d65bd686&e=744eb33703
https://stlawrenceshakespeare.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7caa901ab162a5bd3dbc05abc&id=92ffa887f8&e=744eb33703
https://stlawrenceshakespeare.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7caa901ab162a5bd3dbc05abc&id=e4622d5cc1&e=744eb33703


 

The second season of our Director's Club is about to kick into full swing, with many 
events, including talks with directors, designers, and writers from our 2025 season, 
exclusively for Director's Club participants! 
 
Join now for an annual donation of $180 or more (that's just $15 a month) and 
get access to virtual and in person events like this throughout the year. 
 
This is a wonderful way to support the Festival and get to know it on a deeper 
level. Get unprecedented behind the scenes access to the staff, artists, and shows, 
and see the season in a new light!  

JOIN NOW  

 

  

 

Host an artist this summer! 

 

 

Interested in adding some excitement to your summer and supporting the Festival 
at the same time? 
 
Then we hope you’ll consider welcoming one of our visiting artists into your home 
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for the season! 
 
Each year our wonderful community opens up their homes to welcome artists from 
across the country to Prescott and the surrounding area, where they will spend the 
summer creating magical theatre for all to enjoy. 
 
Billets are an integral part of the Festival, allowing us to bring some of the most 
exciting Canadian artists to create with us. 
 
Benefits include free tickets and getting an insider’s view into the life of an actor! 
You don’t have to cook or clean for them – just a bedroom and some room in the 
fridge. 
 
To express interest and start the conversation, simply fill out the form here or email 
ad@stlawrenceshakespeare.ca and we’ll reach out to you with next steps. 
 
AND if you have friends that you think may be interested, please help spread the 
word!  

BILLET INTEREST FORM  

 

  

 

 

 

Stay tuned for more announcements, including the incredible cast, coming 
soon! 
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